Pamela Martin

From: David Nicholls I

Sent: June 5, 2019 4:02 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Development Permit - No. 00110 (1068 Chamberlain Street)
Hello,

| am writing in support of the development permit for the project at 1068 Chamberlain Street.

| live next door to the property and spoke in favour of the project for the original permit at a City Council meeting last
fall. I continue to support the project and hope the owners will be permitted to see it through to completion. It is
exactly the type of project that our neighbourhood needs and | hope to see the development of many more duplexes
and townhouses in the area in the coming years.

Thank you,

David Nicholls
5-1070 Chamberlain Street.



Pamela Martin

From: Nick Judson I

Sent: June 11, 2019 10:35 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Development Permit with Variance Application No 00110

[Please do not publish my email address or phone number]
Dear Mayor and council,

As a member of the East Fairfield community and a proponent of both smart densification and Passivehouse buildings, |
would like to voice my support for this project. This development checks all the boxes: it provides two additional
dwellings (densification), is a low-carbon and highly efficient structure (deconstruction, Passivehouse), and is
aesthetically pleasing. This is exactly the type of development the City of Victoria should be encouraging as it strives to
meet the needs of a growing population in an environmentally responsible fashion.

Best regards,

Nick Judson

986 Cowichan Street
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